
 
 

Memorandum 
November 22, 2006 

 
 
 
To:  Tami Schultz, Financial Services 
   
From:  Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety Compliance Manager 
 
Subject: TR-060968, TR-060969, TR-060970, and TR-060971 

Completion of Work Funded by Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) 
 
 
 
On July 27, 2006, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(commission) awarded four GCPF grants to Central Washington Railroad in Dockets  
TR-060968, TR-060969, TR-060970, and TR-060971. Use of the funds was limited to 
upgrading lights, system batteries and motion sensors at four crossings in Yakima  
County. 
 
On November 21, 2006, Central Washington Railroad submitted a request for 
reimbursement for work pursuant to commission order. Commission staff conducted a 
site visit and verified that the projects were completed according to the specification 
outlined in the orders approving the grants. 
 
The attached expenditure summary indicates the total cost of the upgrades is $48,620.34. 
The commission issued an advance payment of $46,640 for the cost of the materials on 
August 8, 2006. Please issue a check to Central Washington Railroad in the amount of 
$740 for the cost of labor. 
 
If you have any questions, or need additional assistance, please contact me. 
 
 
 
Attachment 
 
 
cc: file 


